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Loose Valley Care Home Newsletter

Loose Valley Care Home Winter Spring Newsletter

Loose Valley Care Home produce a lovely newsletter every few months for residents and family members to enjoy. The

newsletter gives an insight into what activities take place, entertainers who have visited, upcoming events, residents' recent

birthdays, news stories and information on in-home services such as hairdressing.

Click on the image below to look through the latest edition. It will open up in a new window.
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Call the Home on 01622 745 959 to book a visit, meet the team and take a tour of our wonderful Home and gardens.

https://www.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/loose-valley-care-home-newsletter.pdf

